Sasha Linker

From: Ann Grash <cagrash@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 12:33 PM
To: CommAsst

Subject: Charles Grace FPPC #2020-00416

EXTERNAL EMAIL
To: Fair Political Practices Commission

As a property owner in the San Simeon Community Service District, | am in complete agreement with your finding in the
above mentioned case. | do not believe that Charles Grace did any harm, intentional or otherwise to the community.

He has taken the district from an aging, in the red service district to a functioning in the black district.

| support him entirely and believe that your findings are correct and should stand.

Sincerely,

Ann Grash

9221 Balboa Ave.

San Simeon, Ca 93452



